NR_key_name:	4CCB797FEEB8AEF4852561AB000E1AAC
SendTo:	CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
СоруТо:	
DisplayBlindCopyTo:	
BlindCopyTo:	CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From:	CN=Chet Rhodes/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:	
DisplayDate:	04/26/1995
DisplayDate_Time:	10:36:39 PM
ComposedDate:	04/26/1995
ComposedDate_Time:	10:34:03 PM
Subject:	Pentium
	David I think we should wait on the pentium purchase, I think prices will fall even more over the next 3
	months, I we could buy it in July? Of course now is when we need itThe current price I have from Entex is a
Body:	Deskpro 90mhz with a 720 HD and 16 meg of ram at 3,350.Let me know if we should wait or proceed
recstat:	Record
DeliveryPriority:	Ν
DeliveryReport:	В
ReturnReceipt:	
Categories:	